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TO:  Regent Laws & Policies Stakeholders 

FROM:  Geoff Barsch, Sr. Associate Vice President, Business Operations 
   Todd Saliman, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 
 
DATE:  January 28, 2019 

RE:  Recommended Changes to Articles 14 and 15, and Regent Policy 13.A 

The Budget and Finance working group recommends only minor revisions to Regent Article 14 and no 
changes for Regent Article 15 or Regent Policy 13.A.  These laws and policies were reviewed by 
University Counsel, the University Treasurer, and system and campus chief financial officers.    

Article 14: Property and Facilities – Minor Revision Recommended 

The revision adds conforming language for branding standards and trademark compliance, as well as a 
reference to recent changes to Regent Article 1.E related to freedom of expression on campus property.    

Article 15: Treasury of the University – No Revision Recommended 

This language provides appropriate guidance and reflects current practices of the University Treasurer’s 
Office.   

Policy 13.A: University Investments – No Revision Recommended 

This policy was last reviewed and affirmed by the Regents in April 2015.  No revisions are recommended.  


